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October 16, 1972

Dear Association Member:

The next meeting of the Board of Directors of the Association of
Physician Assistant Programs will be held in Room 414, Colyd Heck Marvin
Student Center, 800 2lst Street, N.W., Washington, D. C. (George Washington
University) oun Friday, November 10, 1972. The meeting will begin at 10:30 a.m.
and adjourn by 6:00 p.m. For those who care to stay there will be a cocktail
party immediately following the session.

The University is less than a ten minute taxi ride from National
Alrport. If you wish to stay overnight, it has been suggested that you make
reservations at the Roger Smith Hotel which is close by the University.

Among matters to be considered is the program for the annual meeting,
the approval of a mew set of By-Laws for the Association (a draft will be sent
to you shortly) and election of representatives to the Board of Directors.

Would those of you who have not sent me the name of your representa-
tive to the Board, please do so immediately. I would also like to remind you
that if you have not paid your dues (§100) that you will mot be eligible tp have
a representative on the Board of Directors or vote on the By-Laws. ot

We have invited to this meeting representatives from all programs
approved for membership im the Association at this time.

Following the completion of the meeting of the Board of Directors of
the Association, a meeting of the American Registry of Physicians' Assoclates
will meet. Please complete the enclosed postal card to let me know if you plan
to attend the meeting.

Sincerely yours,
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